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Victoria Stamps has been selected as our Seneschal by the Appointments 
Panel. His Excellency the Lieutenant Governor has approved the appointment. 
 
I offer my congratulations to Victoria who will fulfil this important position with 
complete dedication and distinction. 
 

 

 

Christopher Beaumont 

Seigneur of Sark  

 

 

 


